
 
Coronavirus information for new starters in September 2020 
 
We continue to follow Government guidance in relation to the Coronavirus pandemic. Our 
main concern is keeping our students and staff safe whilst adhering to social distancing 
measures. However, it is difficult to predict when or how guidance may change and so 
planning for September delivery is based on current guidelines. We will of course update all 
of our current students and offer holders as soon as reasonably possible when and how 
lectures will be delivered come September. 
  
For now, it is anticipated that all our university courses will be delivered through a blended 
approach which will consist of some on-campus delivery and some online teaching. The 
ratios of this will depend on individual courses due to cohort sizes. We will advise of any 
changes as soon as reasonably possible following Government advice and guidance. 
 
Please note teaching for the Autumn Term (Semester 1) of 2020/21 academic year 
commences the week of 14 September 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch with our University Centre 
Croydon office or the Admissions team. 
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